
Out of Uniform Policy 
taken from Family Handbook, pg 64 

 

OUT-OF-UNIFORM DAYS  

On occasion, students will be allowed to be out-of-uniform for special days or events. These 
special occasions will be communicated to parents/guardians via The Connection, E-mail or a 
note home. Tank tops, tight fitting shirts or pants, plunging necklines, shorts and short skirts are 
examples of clothing items deemed inappropriate. Any tightly fitting yoga pants, jeggings, or 
leggings must be covered with a shirt that extends past fingertip length. No bare shouldered 
shirts are allowed. Students dressed inappropriately will be given a uniform to wear for the day. 
Out-of-Uniform clothing must be appropriate for our Catholic school environment.  

Students may also be out-of-uniform on their birthday. Students with summer birthdays may be 
out-of-uniform on their half-birthday. Students who are out-of-uniform on Wednesday’s should 
wear clothing appropriate for both our school and Church environments. 


